
CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS 

City Council Workshop  

City Hall  

2077 West Larpenteur Avenue 

AGENDA  

September 20, 2023 at 6:30 P.M. 

  

THE BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING FOR WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH, 2023 HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jack Linehan, City Administrator at (651) 792-7611 

or by email at jack.linehan@falconheights.org.  

DISCLAIMER:  City Council Workshops are held monthly as an opportunity for Council Members to discuss 

policy topics in greater detail prior to a formal meeting where a public hearing may be held and/or 

action may be taken.  Members of the public that would like to make a comment or ask questions about 

an item on the agenda for the upcoming workshop should send them to mail@falconheights.org prior to 

the meeting.  Alternatively, time is regularly allotted for public comment during Regular City Council 

Meetings (typically the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays) during the Community Forum. 

  

 


